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Musa, Donna K. (ECY)

From: Musa, Donna K. (ECY)
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 9:38 AM
To: 'kgossman@econetwest.com'
Subject: Cancellation of Site Hazard Assessment; Oncogen

Dear Mr. Gossman, 
 
RE:      Site Hazard Assessment – Oncogen 
            Ecology FS ID: 21448945 / CSID: 8279 
 
As we discussed on the phone this morning, Ecology has canceled the Site Hazard Assessment for the site we know 
as Oncogen, 3005 1st Ave, Seattle, WA  98121. Our preliminary review of the file for this and adjacent sites indicates 
there may be some administrative and geographic/boundary issues Ecology needs to address prior to assessing the 
site.  
 
Ecology will notify you in a manner similar to the letter you received on 4/8/13 if the site will be assessed in the 
future. 
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donna Musa 
Initial Investigation / Site Hazard Assessment Coordinator 
NWRO Toxics Cleanup Program, WA Dept of Ecology 
3190 160th Ave SE, Bellevue WA 98008 
Phone: 425-649-7136  
Fax: 425-649-7098  
donna.musa@ecy.wa.gov 
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Musa, Donna K. (ECY)

From: Kent Gossman [KGossman@econetwest.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2013 9:39 AM
To: Musa, Donna K. (ECY)
Subject: Read: Cancellation of Site Hazard Assessment; Oncogen
Attachments: Read: Cancellation of Site Hazard Assessment; Oncogen

This email message and any attachments may contain information that is confidential or legally protected from disclosure 
and are for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any unauthorized review, use, copying, disclosure or distribution is 
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately contact the sender by reply email and destroy 
all copies of the original message and any attachments. 


